
From: Mark   
Sent: March-28-14 1:05 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Enbridge's gas price increase  
 
 
 Good afternoon 
  
I recently heard of the gas hike in the news and can tell you, every appliance in my home 
that can be gas is.  This will certainly cost me more than $400 more per year.  Although I 
understand the need to for companies to increase costs, this amount is absolutely 
unacceptable. Based on cost of living and other increases that Ontarians have had to 
endure, this will mean many people will have less disposable income to put back into our 
economy. This will not help Ontario. 
  
I have sent an email to my MPP and Premier Wynne  to ensure they understand  that my 
family will need to look at other parties in whom to place our trust in the next election. 
 

Mark English 
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